
Announcements for Thursday, February 3, 2022 

 

❖ Best Buddies will be having an officer meeting TOMORROW in Room 930 at 8:45 am.  

The monthly chapter meeting for Best Buddies will be on Tuesday, February 8th in the 

Small Cafeteria at 8:45 am. 

 

❖ Dungeons and Dragons Club will meet after school on Tuesday, February 8th from 4-5:30 

in Room N219 

 

❖ February is American Heart Month and the BT Heart Club is hosting “Heart Healthy 

Bingo” to promote increased activity and to bring awareness to the importance of 

making healthy choices each and every day. Students have an opportunity to complete a 

BINGO board this month to earn community service hours and prizes.  Pick up your 

BINGO Board at the 9th grade reception desk or find it on the club Instagram page 

@BTHEARTCLUB. 

 

❖ Letter jacket orders will be taken TOMORROW during ALL lunches.  Order forms are in 

the Deans Office and the Main Guidance Office.  If you ordered a jacked in the Fall, they 

are available for pick-up in the Front Office, Room 113. 

 

❖ Need service hours? The Hispanic Honor Society is making bracelets every morning this 

week from 8:00am to 9:00am in Ms. Etch’s room, Portable 11.  Please come in through 

the tennis courts not the front office. If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Etch. 

 

❖ Singing Valentines will be for sale in the courtyard during all lunches through Friday, 

February 11th. Cost is $3 per singing valentine, or two for $5.  If you would like a red rose 

delivered as well, cost is $5. You must know the teacher, period number, and room 

number for delivery, which will happen ON February 14th. 

 

❖ Want to help your local community? Hunger Ends Here is hosting a bagged lunch drive 

for St. Francis House and Port in the Storm in St. Augustine. Please help by donating 

brown paper bags, bread, peanut butter, jelly, and individually wrapped snacks to Mrs. 

Jaspers room N221.  We will take donations up until Friday, February 11th. 

 

❖ Are you interested in applying for National Honor Society for next school year? Here is 

what you need to know… 

o 1. Applications will be available on February 16th and due back March 9th. You 

will be able to pick up a copy in Guidance or at the 9th info desk 

o 2. GPA Required 3.75 Weighted Cumulative 

o 3. Service to be admitted to NHS 30 hours completed during High School (from 

any organization) turned in to Guidance before the application deadline 

o 4. Completed essay (prompts can be found on application) 

- If you have additional questions, see Mrs. Huber during your lunch in the courtyard 

or her office Rm.140. 


